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Developers already have enough leniency allowing them to do just about anything.  

The historic and natural Oregon that I grew up in, well, it's already disgustingly 

compromised, thanks in greatest part to rampant development.  In lieu of allowing 

more and more and more building, let's work on reducing on options that maintain not 

only historically significant buildings, but on preservation of the environment.  Once 

our beautiful land is gone, it's gone for good.  There are other options, but they 

require that legislators work for the future interests, not short-term gain, which has 

sadly become the American way.   


